Poole’s Pharmacy will be at North Hancock on Monday September 23 from 12:30 to 2:30 offering flu shots and vaccinations for the students. The attached form states for adults, but this is also the form they will be using for the kids.  If you would like this service for your child please fill out the form, sign it, and have it back to the school by September the 19th. 

If you want your child to receive a vaccination please check which one under the section on the form that states “I have been given the most recently updated copy of the U.S. Public Health Service Vaccination Statement(s)”. This is located underneath the section where you would enter in the insurance information.  

Poole’s will verify insurance payment before the date the vaccines are to be given. If for some reason your insurance will not cover, the vaccination will not be given that day. 

Only the student who return the signed form will be seen by Poole’s staff that day. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school and we will try to help. 


Thank you
[bookmark: _GoBack]Karrie Smith, NHES Nurse


